
Temporary Traffic Order – Riverside
Esplanade and Riverside Drive

From Dundee City Council :

Dundee City Council proposes to make an Order under Section 14(1) of the Road
Traffic Regulation Act 1984 for the purpose of facilitating construction
works.  The Order is expected to be in force for 33 weeks from 2 April 2017.
 Its maximum duration in terms of the Act is eighteen months.

The effect of the Order is to prohibit temporarily all westbound vehicular
traffic in the nearside lane of both Riverside Esplanade and Riverside Drive
from a point 125 metres or thereby from the end of the Tay Road Bridge west
off ramp for a distance of 410 metres or thereby to a point 75 metres or
thereby along Riverside Drive.

After a period of 8 weeks lane closure will be reduced to an overall length
of 290 metres or thereby.  Lane closure will then progress for a further
period of 10 weeks to allow external works to be completed along North
boundary.  Lane closure will then be removed for a period of 7 weeks.  Lane
closure (290 metres or thereby) will recommence to allow installation of
precast to elevation on building B and completion of road at main entrance
for a period of 8 weeks.

No alternative route is required.

If you have any queries, please contact the Network Management Team, City
Development Department, Dundee House, 50 North Lindsay Street, Dundee  DD1
1LS or phone 433275.
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